
Esterhazy High School - School Community Council 

Monday, March 25, 2024 

Regular Meeting 

Attendance 
Member Present Member Present 
Mrs. Tracy Huckell YES 

  

Mr. Rick Heise YES Jade Anderson YES 
Kelly Walker YES Madi Bernath    YES 
Ms.Christy Harrick NO Tayva Simon YES 
Jodi DenBrok NO   
Krista Dutka NO   
Brenda Lomenda YES   
Kim Barker NO   
Tammy MacDonald YES   
Gloria Zazula YES   

 
A.  ORGANIZATION BUSINESS 
 1.  Call the meeting to order: 7:07 p.m. by Rick 
 2. Adoption of agenda. Motion: Tammy,  second: Gloria 
 
B.  GENERAL BUSINESS 
 Meeting minutes from January 24th, 2024 
 No errors or omissions 
 Adoption of minutes: Kelly, second: Tayva  
 
C.  GUEST SPEAKERS 
 No speaker 
 
D.  NEW BUSINESS 

1. Bargaining/Sanctions: verbal update, progress is slow, staff & 
students are adjusting 

2. Little Miners Daycare: verbal update, staff & students are slowly 
moving stuff in preparation to clean out 100 wing. 

3. New Graduation Requirements: will affect students entering grade 
10 in September 2024. This will affect students in Saskatchewan & 
will be implemented in the 2024-25 school year. Awaiting more 
details. 



 
E. OLD BUSINESS 
 NONE  
 
F. REPORTS 
 1. Treasurer’s Report – balance: $4255.67 
 2. ESA Report – not a lot at this time. Sanctions have interfered with 
activities & fundraising. 
 3. EHS Report - by Rick & Tracy. 

i. SLP Update 
ii. EHS will host 3A Boys volleyball provincials November 2024 
iii. New logo for EHS is being created 
iv. Speakers have been very informative 
v. Computer Hack has been fixed & everyone adjusted well. 

 
G. Open Discussion 
 1. Scholarships: SCC sponsored EHS scholarships. To remain the 
same. Motion: Tammy, second: Kelly 
 Math & Science $300 
 Humanities $300 
 Millwright $300 
 Fine Arts $300 
 
H. ADJOURNMENT: 8:10 p.m. 
 Next meeting date: May 6, 2024 – 7:00 p.m. 
 

 
_____________________________          Brenda Lomenda 
Tammy MacDonald – EHS-SCC Chair        Brenda Lomenda – EHS-SCC 
Secretary 
 
 
**EHS-SCC sends our continued APPRECIATION to ALL staff & volunteers 
for everything they do for our school, students & community.  
Keep up the GREAT work! 

 


